Prop Spinner Chatter



VOLUME 26 ISSUE 11 AMA Charter # 529 Eugene Prop Spinners http://flyinglines.org November 2018

Club News and Other Information

Last Club Meeting

October 20th – at the Ranch – Good turnout - Mike Denlis, Jim Corbett, John Thompson, Gene Pape, Floyd Carter, Gary Weems, George Greenwald, and Wayne Esauk.



Next Club Meeting

Time and place – **10 a.m. Saturday November 17th,** at the Ranch, or at the Kozy at 1600 Coburg Rd, Eugene, if the weather is not good.

Local flying

October 20 — Good turnout for the meeting. Mike, John, Floyd, Gene, Gary and two young prospective new fliers..

Jim Morton showed up a little later. Hope I didn't forget anyone. We also had George Greenwald as guest observer. Also two young potential fliers, Eamon and Cameron and Eamon's mom, Jane.

Both Eamon and Cameron got flights in on a Prop Spinners Coroplast trainer, and it looks like we'll have one or two new CL fliers soon!

Gene took two of the three Coroplast trainers home to do some work on the engines. It turns out that the method of mounting the engines to the airplane via the backplate bolts eventually results in a leaky backplate. In the meantime, the Jim-built Coroplast trainer is working, and we have several other, larger trainers in the trailer that are still usable.

October 27 – Attending Jim Corbett, John Thompson, Gene Pape, Gary Weems, Russ Hester, and Wayne Esauk. Jim, John, Gene, Gary and Russ flew.

November 3 – Jim Corbett, John Thompson, Dave Shrum, Dave LaFever, Floyd Carter and Wayne Esauk.

November 10 – John Thompson, Dave LaFever, Mike Hazel, Gary Weems and Wayne Esauk. Cameron and Eamon also flew the Coroplast trainers.

Upcoming out of town events

Nov. 24 - Portland Northwest Sport Race, Jim Walker Memorial Control-Line Field, East Delta Park, Portland, Ore.

Dec. 1 - Northwest Skyraiders Annual Club Swap Meet, Denny's Restaurant Meeting Room, 1246 North Central Ave., Kent, Wash.



Flying at the Ranch - October 20



John's pit



Visitors



Gary's pit



Mike flying



Combat discussion

Eamon flying



Flying at the Ranch - October 27



Jim's Ringmaster



John's pit



John flying



Gary putting lines on



Gary flying



Discussing the weather



Flying at the Ranch - November 3



Floyd flying



Floyd Carter prepping



John's ScrubJ



Dave Shrum prepping



Bi-Slob resting



John test running a couple trainers





Dave Shrumlanding



Floyd flying



Sometimes it takes four to start a biplane



Lines out and ready



John Bi-Slobbing thru the air



Dave launching for Dave.



Flying at the Ranch - November 10 – John Thompson photos



The pit area



Dave La Fever's Demon



Two of Gene's vintage combat planes. Green one is a VooDoo; orange is a Sneeker.



Gene's new Half Fast III, another vintage combat plane.



Mike Hazel's Micro-Ringmaster, .010 powered.



Wayne Esauk watches as Mike tries to start the .010.

Newsletter Editor 1618 Gilham Rd. Eugene, OR 97401

Sphale S

November 2018

«FirstLast» «Street» «CityStZip»



Upcoming Model Activities

Nov. 24 - Portland Northwest Sport Race, Jim Walker Memorial Control-Line Field, East Delta Park, Portland, Ore.

Dec. 1 - Northwest Skyraiders Annual Club Swap Meet, Denny's Restaurant Meeting Room, 1246 North Central Ave., Kent, Wash.

Prop Spinner Club officers

Mike Denlis, President Jim Corbett, VP, Secretary, Newsletter Editor John Thompson, Treasurer Gene Pape, Safety Officer

Where the Action Is: http://flyinglines.org web site.